
 

 
 
 

 

 

WHY ARE SOME POLITICIANS TRYING SO HARD 
TO DESTROY OUR DEMOCRACY? 

 
Arizona bill would allow legislators to overturn 

the results of a primary or general election 
 

 
A conservative member of Arizona's state House of 
Representatives has proposed a mammoth overhaul of 
the state's voting procedures that would allow legislators 
to overturn the results of a primary or general election 
after months of unfounded allegations and partisan 
audits. 

The bill, introduced by state Rep. John Fillmore (R), 
would substantially change the way Arizonans vote by 
eliminating most early and absentee voting and requiring 

people to vote in their home precincts, rather than at vote 
centers set up around the state. 

Much more troubling, Fillmore's bill would require the 
legislature to hold a special session after an election to 
review election processes and results, and to "accept or 
reject the election results." 

 

Elections law changes to stifle voting and continued jerrymandering of districts will inevitably bring labor unions down. Your 
vote is important and who you vote for makes a difference. Voting for anti-union candidates will inevitably has a devastating 
effect on your wages and benefits because without your union contract you will have little, or more than likely, no say on 
wages and benefits. No union=No contract. No contract means you are merely an at-will employee. As an at-will employee, 
the employer can terminate you at any time for any reason and your wages and benefits will be determined solely by your 
employer.                     
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LEGISLATIVE ACTION ALERT 


